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Question for written answer E-009072/2014 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Richard Sulík (ECR) 

Subject: Cookie template 

I consider the Commission’s reply to my Written Question E-006984/2014 to be highly insufficient. The 
Commission said that no template for a ‘cookie notice’ page had been, or would be, created. Yet 
templates for a cookie notice page have been translated into all the official languages of the EU and 
can be found here. These templates seem to be only for the use of the EU institutions. Website 
providers mainly need the template for its legal content, since they are able to fill in the technical 
specifications themselves.  

Can the EU authorise the public to use these templates without infringing EU copyright? 

 

http://ec.europa.eu/ipg/basics/legal/cookies/index_en.htm

